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Attachments: Klamath DEIR Comments_QVIR 2.26.19.pdf

Ms. Michelle Seibal,

Attached is a scientific review, from the Quartz Valley Tribal Environmental Program, of the
Draft Environmental Impact Report for the Lower Klamath Project License Surrender, State
Clearinghouse No. 2016122047.

If there are any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Crystal Robinson
Environmental Director
Quartz Valley Indian Reservation
13601 Quartz Valley Road
Fort Jones, CA 96031
office: 530-468-5907 ext 318
cell: 530-598-8980
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